
November 5th, 2024 

RE: City of Boardman Planning Commission 

Letter of Interest to Continue Service 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I’ve served on several boards and committees over the years - non-profits, and governmental 

and have, I believe, a thorough understanding of how boards and commissions function most effectively, 

and legally.   I’ve also gained a good understanding of government transparency requirements through 

my service on various boards and committees, and by observing numerous government decisions made 

by local government boards. 

I would like to express my interest to continue serving on the City of Boardman Planning 

Commission. After being appointed in April of 2021, I have learned a lot and would like to continue 

learning and working with the community. 

 

Board & Leadership Experience 

Boardman Firefighters’ Association 2012-Current (President, Vice President, Currently Secretary) 

City of Boardman Planning Commission Appointed 2021-Current 

Umatilla Morrow Radio & Data District- Appointed 2022, Elected 2023-Current 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Sam Irons 

503 Juniper Dr 

Boardman, OR 97818 

541-571-6295 

irons308@gmail.com 


